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Congratulations to everyone who worked to make the 2019 Show
such a success. Well done indeed. And now it’s on to the 2020
Auction. (The fun just never stops!)

The jelly roll race takes place after this month’s meeting then there is
a mini retreat the 25" & 26™. Next month (November) will be our last
meeting this year and it looks to be jam packed so don’t miss it! We
will be returning to St. Francis in January for another year of good
times.

210-984-6149 Enjoy the fall weather and keep on stitchin’. - - - Mary
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc.
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Congrats to Yvonne Speer, our winner of
the Golden Carrot award. We appreciate
her, and all of you that have supported
us through the years. Please
remember to turn in your completed

blocks at the next Guild meeting,

and enter the drawing. Thanks!
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Programs

October. Jelly Roll Race. Get you machines
cleaned, bobbins full and a forty piece jelly roll.
Will have First Timer and Done It Before categories.
Each category will have a winner. You may keep the
finished top, donate to Bright Hopes or Community
Quilt Angels for the veterans. Have 19 gals signed
up. See rules in the Newsletter. PIPPS participants
please bring your completed #5 for Bring and Bragg.

November. Annual Guild business meeting, election
of officers, and budget approval. Guild member
veterans will be honored with a Valor Quilt. Harvest
potluck lunch. Ham and shrimp and bottled water
provided. Sign-up for potluck at the October
meeting. Secret Sister reveal after the luncheon.

December. No Guild meeting.

January. Mini Demos

If you want to sign up for a class and can’t make the
meeting, contact Janet Miller, 3rd VP for Programs,
210 492-7684 or jjmiller@satx.rr.com.

Silent Auction

A big THANK YOU goes out to all of y’all that donated
and bid on items at the Silent Auction. With 143 items
auctioned, we collected over $4,000. It was very
successful because of you. Way to go Guild members!
Suellis Moore

Silent Auction Chairman
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GSAQG Board Meeting Minutes
September 9, 2019

Mary McCarthy, president, called the meeting to order at 2:58 p.m. at Igo Library. Present were board members Dea
Jae Shore, Janice Schwab, Karen Nanos, Elaine Staller, Ina Ramirez, Janet Miller, Gail Clover, and Sylvia Jolet.
President — Mary McCarthy
1. Welcomed Jean Hardies, Chairman of the 2020 Quilt Guild Auction. Chairman presented a budget of $3,137
for the auction expenses. She has applied for a grant from Leon Valley for $850. She has 5 committee members
working with her on the auction. The auction will be held at the Leon Valley Conference Center.
2. Minutes approved.
3. Discussed positives and negatives of St Francis Episcopal Church and Covenant Presbyterian Church venues.
Research will be conducted regarding insurance costs and portable ramp addition.
4. Reminder that the December Board Meeting will be held Monday, December 2, at 6:30, in the party room at
La Madeleine Restaurant located at Park North Shopping Center which is near Central Park Mall.
President Pro Tem - Dea Jae Shore ~ Nothing to report.
Secretary - Janice Schwab
1. Submitted phone log report
2. Submitted contract details of Covenant Presbyterian venue.
Treasurer - Karen Nanos
1. Reported the current total balance is $83,654.10.
1** VP for Special Events — Elaine Staller
1. Winter Retreat, January 24-27 — Organizer, Melissa Allo, will continue sign-ups at the September meeting.
The retreat is now open to non-guild members. Information is on the website as well as in the newsletter.
2. Fall Mini-Retreat, October 25-26 — Co-organizer Janice Frankenburger, reports that there are two openings left
and she will start a waiting list at the September meeting.
3. Houston Bus Trip, November 2 - Organizer Sandra Doyle, will continue sign-ups at the September meeting.
The activity is now open to non-members. Information is on the website as well as in the newsletter. Sandra
reported last week that 35 of 55 seats are still available. Flyers to be given to local quilt shops as well as other
guilds to encourage participation.
4. 2019 Quilt Show — Chairperson Janet Miller, reports that 338 quilts have been entered and the layout is
complete. The program went to the printer last week. Volunteers still needed for the show on Friday from 10:00-
4:00 and Saturday from 10:00-3:00.
2" VP for Information — Ina Ramirez
1. Budgets for each committee are in the treasurer’s report in the newsletter.
2. Reminds members that she needs short anecdotes for the December newsletter.
3" VP for Programs — Janet Miller
1. Reviewed November program includes a business meeting, presentation of Veterans’ quilts, a Harvest Festival
potluck lunch and afternoon Secret Sister Reveal. No services in November.
4th VP for Services — Leti Zavala — Not present.
5" VP for Community Outreach — Gail Clover
1. Roy Maas asked Bright Hopes Committee by the organization to donate a quilt for their fundraiser. The guild
may honor these requests but first, must be screened by The Quilt Finishing Committee and the Community Quilt
Angels. Individual guild members may donate directly to organizations if desired.
Parliamentarian — Sylvia Jolet
1. Will provide a list of candidates for the 2020 open board positions. The list to be announced at the
September guild meeting and published in the October newsletter.
New Business
Dea Jae Shore requested a statement of clarity be given to each committee chair for event registration by participants
that utilize payment by cash versus credit card when planning the event budget. Elaine Staller volunteered to prepare
the statement to be considered.
Old Business — none. Meeting adjourned at 3:50 p.m. Minutes submitted by Janice Schwab, Secretary.
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From the Quilts Project Committee (QPC)...
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Holiday Stars Layers of Fun

In September we introduced a new block, Layers of Fun. This block goes together easily. This pieced block
complements an alternative block to make an awesome quilt. Stop by the QPC table to see both blocks. And

check out a block or two.

Have you been thinking about learning a new technique? The Holiday Stars block offers an opportunity to
match points with using a folding technique to add dimension to the block. Very interesting block. Have fun with

it!

Goal at QPC is to offer you something new to try or sharpen some skills. The blocks become Auction quilts

to support the GSAQG.

Remember to turn in your QPC blocks! We appreciate you!!!

Jelly Roll Race

1. There will be two groups of jellyroll racers,
First Timer and Done It Before. There will be a
winner in each category. Participant may have a
helper to keep strip straight, finger press seams but
not hand them strips aligned and ready to sew.

2. If participants provide their own jellyroll, 40
strip, 2 1/2” x WOF they keep their finished top. If
Bright Hopes and Community Quilt Angels provide
the jellyrolls, the top is donated to that committee.
Please notify Linda Nash, Bright Hopes or Barbara
Sumlin, Community Quilt Angels, if you are going to
use one of their jellyrolls.

3. The race will begin % hr. after the completion
of all Guild business. During the % hour participants
will set up their sewing machine and if they wish
the selvages may be cut off during this time. Guild
power strips and extension cords will be available.
4. The strips can be sewn end to end or on the
diagonal. Trim diagonal seams and finger press.
The strip will measure more than 1600 in. Cut 18
in. off one end and discard. Bring both ends right
sides of fabric together and sew the strips together
lengthwise. Cut the strip apart at the end, should
have about 800 in. Repeat five times, should have
atop 50in. x 80 in. First Timer will take about 50
minutes to complete top.

Bring your clean sewing machine, several full
bobbins, full spool of thread, new needle, scissors,
tape measure and be ready to start sewing. Helpful
to watch the Missouri Star Quilt tutorial, Jelly Roll
Race, on YouTube.

L

SO e e e e e e e et e e v e e e e e e

at
Retreat :’48 Event Center

105 Mockingbird Lane

Camp Wood, Texas 78833
in the beautiful Texas Hill Country

www.SuzieQQuilts.com
830-597-6310
Sue@SuzieQQuilts.com

www. ValleyRanchRetreat.com
830-597-3445
info@ValleyRanchRetreat.com
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10.19 Pieces of the Past, 114: How to Make an American Quilt, by Ellen Hernandez

| Twenty-four years ago, Whitney Otto’s New York Times bestselling novel, How to Make an American

\

Quilt, was made into a Steven Spielberg movie. Otto was not a quilter. She wrote the 1991 story as
her master’s degree thesis about the lives of women in a small town and the quilting environment

seemed to be a good fit. Starring in the movie were Anne Bancroft, Ellen Burstyn, Alfre Woodward,
Winona Ryder, Maya Angelou, and Jean Simmons.

The movie art department was staffed by five men who did not sew. Their
attempts to make quilt designs was not successful. Patty McCormick,
president of the Southern California Council of Quilt Guilds at the time, was
called on to create five quilts for the movie within three months.
McCormick’s main focus was the prominent quilt in the story, a king size
sampler appliqued bridal quilt named “Where Love Resides.” It included
760 leaves in the border. Two features in the quilt were impractical to
McCormick, a velvet mermaid tail and gold lame wedding rings, but the
producer was insistent. Seven women made two complete copies of the
bridal quilt, one left as a top and one hand quilted in only eight daysin a
two-inch cross-hatch pattern. The other quilts were made by fourteen
quilters. Some of the quilt blocks were duplicated and left in various states 1
of completion to be used by the actors throughout the movie. McCormick s
had to introduce sewing and quilting to
several of the actors, even to the point of how to use a thimble. Close ups of
quilting hands were of McCormick and her other “Stunt Quilters.” Some days they
were on set the whole day trying to perfect one short movie scene. A book about
the quilts and the movie was released in 1996 by McCormick, Pieces of An
American Quilt. At the end of the movie Winona Ryder runs through the muddy
orange grove to meet her fiancé, draped in the quilt. After production, the soiled
quilt was given to the screen writer, Jane Anderson and called “Winonadirt.”

4+ Years later the owner of the Redlands, CA home
used in the movie, David Salvaggio, commissioned
the same quilters of 1995 to make a replica of the
Where Love Resides quilt. The quilt has been
featured in several quilt shows.

McCormick read about an African American artist in Maryland, Barbara Brown,
and had her design the quilt blocks. One surprising feature was the use of red
fabric for the Red Sea, a literal interpretation.

A crazy quilt with black velvet, silk, beads, and elaborate embroidery was made
by artist Christine Dabbs to be used for the baby in the movie. Two tops had to
be made, one washed to look old. Dabbs so enjoyed making the quilt that she
completed seven, the extras for herself, her two daughters, McCormick, and one
for an exhibition. The studio aged the quilt by cutting holes in it, shredding,
tearing, and painting it brown, and it is barely noticeable in the movie.
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Jan Barbieri created the quilt featured in the opening of the film, “Grasse Quilting
Bee.” The camera panned from the actual quilt to an aerial view of the farm and the quilt’s orange groves were
hand painted and tweaked in shades of green to match. That one shot took ten hours to perfect.
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GSAQG General Meeting Minutes
September 14, 2019

President — Mary McCarthy

Called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. at St. Francis Episcopal Church.

Minutes approved.

Awarded a Calico Rose to Sharon Ross for her work on the Summer Retreat.

Reminder to members to pay their annual dues starting this month.

Reminder that there will be no meeting in December.

November meeting will not provide services but will include: election of officers, regular meeting, Bring and Brag,

presentation of 6 Veteran quilts, Harvest meal, and Secret Sister reveal.

7. January meeting will be held at St. Francis Episcopal Church.

President Pro Tem - Dea Jae Shore

1. The guild has a storage unit filled with fabric that can be used by members who wish to make projects for guild activities.

Secretary - Janice Schwab ~ Nothing to report.

Treasurer - Karen Nanos

1. Reported the current total balance is $83,654.10.

1% VP for Special Events — Elaine Staller

1. Winter Retreat, January 24-27 — Organizer, Melissa Allo, has 10 spots available for the event. The retreat is now open to
non-guild members. Information is on the website as well as in the newsletter.

2. Houston Bus Trip, November 2 - Organizer Sandra Doyle, reports that half the bus is filled. The trip is now open to non-
members.

3. Fall mini retreat Co-organizer Janet Miller, asked if attendees have a sew rite table please bring it to the retreat in October
and let Janice Frankenberger know.

4. 2019 Quilt Show — Organizer Janet Miller
a. Tuesday, September 17, drop off quilts at the event center. Quilt requirements: not in a bag, 4” sleeve attached,

covered label. Entrant will receive a pink card to be used to claim quilt on Saturday, September 21, after the show.

If a quilt has been entered but will not be available for the show, advise the organizers so they can plan accordingly.

Volunteer quilt hangers are asked to bring a 3-step ladder on Tuesday. Be sure the ladder has your name on it.

d. Thursday, September 19, all members are invited to the Quilt Show reception held at the event center at 6:00 p.m. To
enter, use a smaller door that is located to the right of the main entrance of the building. Non-perishable donations can
be delivered as early as Tuesday, 9/17. Perishable items should be brought to the event center by 5:00 p.m. on
Thursday, 9/19. The award ceremony will be held at 6:45-7:30. Quilt viewing will be after the awards.

e. Free parking available to all, Tuesday thru Thursday. Friday and Saturday volunteers must have the “volunteer” sign on
the dashboard of the car to receive free parking.

f. Volunteers are asked to wear dark pants and a white top. Volunteers are also asked to give their complete attention to
the Show visitors with help and directions.

g. Beverages located in the hospitality room are available for volunteers.

h. Demonstration booth organizer - Sandra Lowell asks for volunteers who would
like to present a “How To” demo for visitors. Please see her if interested.

i. Boutique organizer - Jeannette Jay will accept items on Wednesday -Friday. Each item must be inventoried and price
tagged. Reminder that 28% of sales price is deducted for guild and tax expenses. Unsold items must be redeemed on
Saturday.

j.  Suellis Moore is accepting silent auction donations.

2"? VP for Information — Ina Ramirez

1. Members are asked to submit quilt-related experiences, stories, remembrances, etc. for publication in the December
newsletter. Submit entries before November to quilthews@sanantonioquilt.org.

2. Reminder that members are allowed one free quilt-related ad in the newsletter per year. Ads are being accepted for the
2019 year.

3. Dea Jae announced that membership renewals are due. Fees are $24 per year, $18 for members over 65 yrs. Dues can be
paid at the Quilt Show. Payment by credit card is an additional $1.

3" VP for Programs — Janet Miller

1. Today’s program presents “Best of Show Quilts Through the Years.”

2. October program — Jelly Roll Races for both beginner and advanced quilters. A link to Jelly Roll Races is available on the
guild’s facebook page which provides an overview of the process. If a member wants to contribute their finished jelly roll
project to Bright Hopes or a Veteran quilt, they may get free, theme related jelly rolls from the appropriate committee.

3. PIPPS (projects in progress previously started) will resume in October with the completion of #5. In November, a PIPPS
grand prize will be awarded.

4th VP for Services — Leti Zavala — not present

1. The QPC Golden Carrot was awarded to Yvonne Speer.

5t VP for Community Outreach — Gail Clover

Bright Hopes — Linda Nash

1. The continuation of the night bee will be decided at a later date. Afternoon meetings will be held at Linda’s house and
temporarily increased to two a month in order to complete quilts in a timely manner.

2. 8 quilts donated to Bright Hopes were distributed to the State Hospital by Elaine Staller. Most of the donated quilts were
given to Roy Maas Youth Alternatives. The baby quilts were given to the Catholic Charities.

Parliamentarian — Sylvia Jolet

1. Elections for new officers will be held in November. Candidates for board positions are: President Pro Tem — Dea Jae Shore;
1%t VP Special Events — Sandy Doyle; 4" VP Programs — Sandra Lowell; Treasurer — Cindy Shutt.

New Business — none; Old Business — none; 1 New member; 108 member attendees; $3.50 name tag fines; 4 guests.

Meeting adjourned at 10:34 a.m. Minutes submitted by Janice Schwab, Secretary.
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2019 Quilt Show Review

The 2019 show, Color The World In Quilts is in our review mirror and we look forward to the 2021 show, Quilts
Around The Block. Best of luck to 2021 Chair, Jen Eskridge and her crew.

The 2019 show had 1,964 attendees. We had a bus from Shiner and a bus from Georgetown/Sun City plus a small
bus from Blue Skies of Texas. Several ladies drove up from the Valley and Corpus Christi.

Bills are still coming in, final financial report at the October Guild meeting. Guild members worked a total of
about 2,200 hours over the past year on the show.

The raffle quilt has a new home in Corpus Christi. The winner is 80 yrs old, bought the winning ticket at the show.
Thanks to all the committee chairs, it wouldn’t be a show without all your help over the past two years.
Co-Chair Jen Eskridge

Raffle Quilt-

Publicity-

Vendors-lda Kujawski

Data Entry/program-Holly Nelson

Judges-De Leclair

Boutique-Jeannette Jay

Check-in/out-Dea Jae Shore

Treasurer-Karen Nanos

Quilt-In/Bright Hopes-Linda Nash

Volunteers-Beverly Taft

Appraisals-Glenda Harris

Hospitality-Linda Maldonado

Silent Auction-Suellis Moore

Candy Reinhard

Demonstrations-Sandra Lowell

Huge THANKS to all the Guild members who volunteered Tuesday thru Saturday at the show.

Janet Miller, 2019 Quilt Show Chair
210 492-7684, jjmiller@satx.rr.com
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All guild members may advertise in the
newslettter one free business card size each year.
Must be quilt related.

Mini-Retreat

Mini-Retreat will be held on Friday, October 25
from 8 am to 5 pm and Saturday, October 26 from
8 am to 4 pm at St. Frances. Cost will be $30.00
that includes lunch both days. Total attendees 25.
All slots are filled and Waiting List is available. S

See Janice Frankenberger at the Community

Check out the great Bring & Brag items from
our members!

Quilt Angels table to sign-up, call 210 681-2276
or email <janicef@stic.net>. Bring your own
beverages. Need a few volunteers to bring
cookies for lunch.

Times are per St. Francis.

Operation “Keep Them in Stitches” &

Do you know of a Guild member or former senior
member who is no longer able to attend meetings?
If so, please send their contact information to Ellen
Hernandez, ellenhernandez@hotmail.com, 210-
520-1335 who will add them to her “Keep Them in
Stitches” snail mail quilt bulletin. Let’s not lose
touch with those talented women and men who
could benefit from some encouraging words.

Points To Remember!

1) Membership Renewals are due at

AMERICAN FIBER PRODUCTS

has new owners, and the same QUALITY BATTING
made in Texas!

WHOLESALE & RETAIL

Owners Sherry and David Mark
believe strongly in offering our customers:

* Superb customer service

* Fair and competitive pricing
* Quality products

* Personal relationships

American Fiber Products and its parent company,

Loft Supply, are operated from
The Woodlands, Texas

email: Sherry@LoftSupply.com
phone: 832.675.1143

AmericanQuiltBatting.com  LoftSupply.com

the October & November meetings.
2) NO Service Meeting in November.
3) Officers Voting in November.

4) Harvest Pot Luck Luncheon in No-
vember after meeting.

5) Secret Sister Reveal after Harvest
Luncheon in November.

6) NO meeting in December.

WINTER RETREAT

Winter Retreat Signups started at the July
meeting. The dates are January 24th-27th,
2020. The cost is $250 for 3 days or $350 for 4
days. Please email Melissa at melissa_777@
earthlink.net with any questions or if you have
an interest in being on the committee.
Thanks! Melissa Allo
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Looking Forward to: Quilt Show 2021

Janet Miller did an incredible job on the 2019 Quilt Show. As 2021 Quilt Show Chair, | have big shoes to fill.

2021 Theme: “Quilts Around The Block.” Think of house quilts, medallion quilts, quilts with community, quilts made by your
neighborhood bees, and more.

2021 is also going to celebrate our guild’s 40" year! Yes. 40 Years. The Ruby Anniversary. Look for a special project to
commemorate our group coming soon.

We do not currently have a firm location or date for the show, just know that it is 2 years away. We do have a few committees in
place for planning, and I'd love your help. The show is an incredible fundraiser, and it really does take a small army of quilters to
organize it. Please, please, please consider helping out. Vacancies need chair-people and existing committees could always use
extra help. Email me at jen.eskridge@gmail.com

Check out this list below:

Vacant:
o Co-Chair e Workshops (possibility)
o Publicity o Special Exhibit Coordinator (possibility)
¢ Raffle Quilt e Featured Quilter (possibility)
o Ruby Anniversary Coordinator e Bus Trip Liaison (possibility)

Additional areas that have a chair, but need additional help:

¢ Vendor Coordinator/Sponsorship - Ida Blankenship o Quilt Check In and Out - Dea Jae Shore
e Judges - De LaClaire e QuiltIn - Linda Nash
o Volunteers - Beverly Taft o Silent Auction at Show - Suellis Moore
e Data and Show Floor Organizing/Data Entry Program - o Challenge Fabric Sales - Candy Reinhard
Holly Nelson e Treasurer - Cindy S
e Boutique - Jeannette Jay o Story Book - Linda Kirk
e Appraisals - Glenda Harris e Memorial Quilt - Lisetta Ennis
¢ Hospitality - Linda Maldanado o Awards Ceremony - Dea Jae Shore
o Demo Stage Schedule for free classes on the stage -
Sandra

Hi! My name is Becky Thompson and | was at the show last weekend. | live near San Antonio and | have a YouTube channel
called Power Tools With Thread with about 7k subscribers. | met Janet Miller and she did an interview with me and showed
me around. | thought you might like to see the video and share it in your newsletter or on your website.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ByaMgGvPTDk&feature=youtu.be

2019 Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild Show -
YouTube

We Have a Winner! Quilt Chat, Print & Stick Target Paper, & Bag
Making Blues - Duration: 22:26. Power Tools with Thread 5,473
views

www.youtube.com

It was a wonderful show! Thank you!
Best,

Becky Thompson
https://powertoolswiththread.com
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Treasurer’s Report
For the eight months ending August 31, 2019

YTD Actual 201%‘:3‘;’:‘:39"
REVENUES
Ordinary Income:
Interest $3.13 400.00
Savings
CD Interest
Other income $10.00
Garage Sale $148.00
Magazine Sales $48.15 250.00
Nametage Fines $16.25 30.00
Newsletter Postage
Dues - Membership $4,652.40 5,500.00
Newsletter / Directory Ads $775.00 1,400.00
Workshops $947.00 3,000.00
Fund Raising:
Quilt Show $38,126.50 59,025.00
Auction
Self-Sustaining:
Retreat - Summer $12,985.00  $10,500.00
Retreat - Winter $12,735.00  $8,500.00
Mini-Retreats $630.00  $1,000.00
Houston Bus Trip $770.00 $3,000.00
Total Revenues  $71,84643  $92,605.00
EXPENSES
Administration:
Administration $507.26 500.00
Bank & CC $516.27 800.00
Insurance $(1,116.22) 3,100.00
Office Supplies & Postage $316.53 500.00
CPA/ Tax Return $600.00 600.00
Permanent Quilt collectiion $- 25.00
Door Prizes $- 100.00
Telephone $40.16 150.00
Storage facility $3,135.00 4,176.00
Rent (Meetings) $2,855.00 3,000.00
Rent (Workshops) $550.00 500.00
Membership expenses:
Membership Supplies 100.00
Newsletter / Directory Printing $255.00 300.00
Postage 100.00
Webpage $519.55 400.00

Quilt Show
Auction
Community Activities:
Bright Hopes
Storybook Quilts
Community Education
Quilt Angels
ITC

Membership Services & Activities:

Ethel Howey Grant
Library
QPC
QPFC
Video Library
Programs
Workshops
Self-Sustaining Activities:
Mini-Retreats
Retreat - Summer
Retreat - Winter
Houston Bus Trip
Total Expenses
Net
Ending Jefferson Operating
[2015 Technology Fund Inc]
Ending Jefferson Savings
SSFCU CD’s & Savings
SSFCU Wright Class CD
Total Guild Funds
Karen Nanos, Treasurer
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$1,178.53 40,610.00
$273.72 800.00
$- 500.00
$134.97 250.00
$31.34 150.00
$99.43 400.00
25.00
$1,000.00  $1,000.00
$200.00
$275.00
$99.07 $275.00
$43.14 $150.00
$2,966.22  $7,000.00
$3,059.25  $4,500.00
$309.11  $1,000.00
$12,847.09  $10,500.00
$10,049.66  $8,500.00
$414.40  $3,000.00
$40,684.48  $93,486.00
$31,161.95  $(881.00)
$38,577.16
$(1,696.64)
$3,108.96
$31,640.87
$11,959.71
$83,590.06

—
=
=
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quilting company

'jen eskridge

:
designer | author | instructor
longarm quilting services

reannalilydesigns.com
reannalilydesigns@gmail.com
316-651-7313

Dwanna Martinez
Longarm Quilting Services

804-621-3682
dwannamartinez@gmail.com

San Antonio, Texas

T et Thdbolt e s

T Memories by the Yard @
gt 8015 Mainland »
San Antonio, Tx. 78250 m
(210) 520-4833

W ol www.memoriesbytheyard.com
2 ,G‘ sales@memoriesbytheyard.com

Cp 2. % o L8 0 »

% _¥¢

)

BUSY FINGERS WORKSHOP

SO JEANNETTE JAY
N DESIGNER / QUILTER / BAGINEER

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS
210-219-8880
busyfingerssa@sbcglobal.net

pinterest.com/mamajay55

instagram.com/mamajay55
etsy.com/shop/busyfingersworkshop

1st Friday Art Walk - 1011 S. Alamo (weather permitting)

Appliqué
elemenl;.

Laser-Cut Fusible Fabric Appliqué

www.urbanelementz.com

www.appliqueelementz.com
830.964.6133




Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc

P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED
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October Schedule

October 7 Board Meeting 3:00 PM

@ lgo Branch Library

October 12 Guild Meeting 10:00 AM

@ St. Francis Episcopal Church

Check out the calendar on our web page
for Bee meetings and other Guild related

events.

ANNUAL VIEMBERSHIP
INFORMATION

REGULAR DUES $ 24
SENIOR (65+) $ 18
YOUTH (6-18) $ 6

Send your check to:
GSAQG

PO Box 380522

San Antonio, TX 78268

Board of Directors

President Mary McCarthy
President Pro Tem DeadJea Shore
1st Vice President

for Special Events Elaine Staller
2nd Vice President

for Information Ina Ramirez
3rd Vice President

for Programs Janet Miller
4th Vice President

for Services Leti Zavala

5th Vice President
for Community Outreach

Gail Clover
Secretary Janice Schwab
Treasurer Karen Nanos
Parliamentarian Sylvia Jolet

Term expires December 2019



